
Ingrid LeVasseur
Windham
LD 1578
Dear Representatives and Senators on the Veterans and Legal Affairs Committee,
I am writing in strong opposition to LD 1578. Our constitutional method of electing a 
President of the United States has served us well for well over 200 years. To change 
the state count to include rank choice voting seems premature and reckless given that 
this method of electing candidates is rife with confusion and flaws. Why would you 
want to add confusion to the presidential elections here in Maine? We should be 
seeking greater transparency and clarity in our elections, not less.
Please vote NO on LD 1578.
Thank you.


